
Dear Valentin Ageyev, 

 
Good day. This letter writes from journal Creative Education (CE). We are glad to inform 
you that your paper is being popularly read worldwide (see below). Thanks for your 
contribution! 

Title: Psychological Foundations of Creative Education 
Stats: 5,524 Downloads  11,482 Views 

 
Sincerely inspires new contribution  

We are planning on October issue (Vol.9/No.12, papers due: 27th September 2018). If you 
are preparing new paper and consider this invitation, please:  
Send your articles directly to this email or papersubmit.mail@gmail.com   
 
Are you interested in making a new contribution? I am grateful that you could reply. 
Thank you. 

 
May joy and health be with you always! 

 
 
Charlotte Hopkins 

Editor/Assistant, Editorial Office 
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